
  

April 21, 2023 
 

Random Acts of Kindness 

This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are:  Maggie Boyd, 
Jeanna Hubbard, Myellie Melesio, Avery Osan, Cathleen Villarreal.  
Great job everyone!!!!! 

 

Bibich Field Day 

2023 

Dear Parents, 
          This year’s Field Day is Friday, May 19th

 (if it rains we will be inside the gym). 
Field Day involves a majority of parent help and support.  I am looking for parent  
volunteers to help run stations outside (or inside if it is raining). 

This year our amazing PTO is providing the students with KONA ICE during 
lunch!  We will need parent volunteers to help make sure this runs smoothly and        
efficiently! Students will have a choice of a hot dog or hamburger as their lunch    
choices. (Please send a sack lunch with your child to school if your child does not want 
this lunch.)  In order to have a successful day we need all of the support we can 
get!   If you are able to volunteer, please fill out the following link no later 
than MAY 6th. 

https://tinyurl.com/BibichFD 

If you plan to volunteer, I will send a confirmation email to you the week leading up to 
Field Day with your assignments and game instructions.  If you do not receive a      
confirmation email, please feel free to call me at school: 219-322-1185 or via 
email: gshinkan@lcscmail.com.  Thank you again for all your help and support! 

Please make sure that you fill out a form for a background check. If you have 
any questions you can contact me or contact the main office. 

We are so excited to have the most amazing day with students, staff and       
volunteers! 
  

-Mrs. Shinkan 

Before School Tutoring 

There will be NO Before School Tutoring OR Walking Club the  
following days due to ILearn: 
 April 25 & 27 

Tutoring will resume Tuesday, May 2. 

Riley Week 

A BIG THANK YOU from Student Council!!  Our Riley Children’s Hospital 
fundraiser was a HUGE success!! Thanks to the support of our Bibich 
families.  Together we raised $1,478.  Thanks for making Bibich a  
miracle school. 

https://tinyurl.com/BibichFD
mailto:gshinkan@lcscmail.com


Apr17-May12 3rd & 4th Grade - ILEARN testing window 

Apr. 25 NO TUTORING 

Apr. 27 NO TUTORING 

May 3  Kindergarten Bellaboo’s Field Trip  
May 4  1st Grade Zoo Field Trip 

May 8-12 Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 8  4th Grade Kahler Orientation 

May 9  Early Release @ 12:10pm 

May 11 PTO Meeting @ 3:00pm 

May 17 Kindergarten Spring Program 

May 19 Field Day 

May 23 PTO Bulldog Bash - 5:00pm - 8:00pm 

PTO NEWS 

PTO Meeting 

Our final meeting will take place on Thurs., May 11 at 3pm in the Art Room or join on 
zoom @ tinyurl.com/Bibich5-11-23. 
 

Dine Out Night 
Thank you to everyone who participated in our Red Robin Dine-Out Night; it was 
packed!!  Next Dine-Out Night will be at Aurellio’s Pizza in Cedar Lake on May 
11. 
 

Teacher Appreciation 

PTO wants to shower all the Bibich staff in love during National Teacher Appreciation 
Week, but we can’t do it without you!  Here’s a few ways you can help: 

    ** You can make a donation at tinyurl.com/BibichTA23 through      
         April 28 

    ** Sign up for an activity - a flyer will be coming home soon of                    
         the details 
    ** Check out our Facebook page (tinyurl.com/BibichFB) for  

                                   reminders, updates, and photos 

Tuesday, May 9 @ 12:10pm 

Kindergarten Enrollment 
Kindergarten Enrollment was last month.  If you have an incoming Kindergartener for 
2023-2024 school year and missed enrollment, please go online to lcsc.us and fill out 
the enrollment documents as soon as possible.  Please contact the office at  
(219) 322-1185 to inform them you will be submitting an application. 

Intent to Return 

All parents, PLEASE sign into Skyward and fill out the Intent to Return form.  
This helps us plan for the upcoming school year. 

Summer School 
If your child brought home a form from their teacher  
regarding Summer School, please go online and register 
your child by Friday, April 28 at 4:00pm.  NO late  
registrations will be accepted. 

Grade 4 Transition to Kahler Middle School 
Monday, May 8 the 4th graders will be touring Kahler during the day.  Kahler will be 
hosting a parent meeting at 6pm in the LGI room with tours to follow.  Please take  
advantage of these opportunities to help your child’s transition be easier. 


